Bunny Bunch Paycare & Pre-k Newsletter

Ociober 2015

wportant 'E-uwm.ﬂ Buneh Mews!

October is sure to be 3 fun and bLE‘i‘:,.’ time
around the center! This month the children
will be dfszus&ing fire Safuf}*, the cha nge of
s#350n5, and cu|ubratlng Halloween!

October is Fire Prevention Month and the
children are looking forward to the visit
from the fire department on Tuesday,
October 6t 3t 10am! The children are
encouraged to wear red on this day!

There will be no Universal Pre-K on Columbus
D3y, Monday, October 124,

Friday, October 30% will be our Halloween
Party! The children are encouraged to
weat/brng their costumes for our parade!
Plegse k.r_'c:p an eye out for the Halloween
sign up sheet outside your child's
classroom!  The P.M. UPK. class will attend
from 9-11:30 on this day.

Bills/Sabres Days will be Friday, October 27 and
October 16!

I
This month we would like to wish Reese 3 very
happy 274 birthday, Declan and Chatlie D. 3 very
happy 3" birthday, and Isabella 3 very happy 4
hirfhu:la':,'!.’ We would also like to wish Miss
Jaylene, Miss Kamryn, Miss Alex, and Miss
Gabby a very happy birthday this month! We
hope you all have 3 wonderful day!

Stayr Teacher!
Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the
Month, Miss Deanna! Miss Deanna has been
with Bunny Bunch for a couple years now
and has proven herself to be 3 valuable part
of our team! She recently made a transition
from the Infant Room to the Pre-K 4
Room and is doing a wondetful job. While
all of the babies are going to miss having
her with them everyday, the Pre-K kiddos
are thrilled to have her helping them learn
and grow! Miss Deanna’s Fur]—[ow]g and
nurturing PEI’ED!’}E]]H‘}-‘ is what makes all of
the children, parents, and other teachers
love her! She is constantly willing to help
others and is very sweet and caring to the
children. We are all very excited to have
Miss Deanna in our Pre-K 4 Room and
know that she will help make it 3 great year
for all of the children! Congratulations Miss
Deanna!! We love you!l!
[
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“Fun with the Five Senses” is the theme of the month in the infant room for October! The infants
will be doing a lot of entertaining activities that will stimulate their different senses. The babies will
have fun learning about this topic and will be participating in various activities such as touching
textures, sponge painting, and smelling different smells. Scented markers, play dough, and pudding
will be used for some of our crafts this month. With one of our favorite holidays at the end of the
month, the infants will get ready to celebrate Halloween by decorating pumpkins and making fun
Halloween crafts! The babies will also be making fun firefighter crafts for Fire Prevention month!
October is sure to be 3 fun and exciting month for our infants!

With the weather getting cooler, we are asking that parents bring In a new change of clothes for their
child and switch them out with their summer clothes to keep in their drawer. Thank you!

W
Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month,

Chelsea is an adorable and loveable little girl who is a joy to have in the Infant Room!
She has grown so much since she started with us last winter and we are very proud of her!
Each day Chelsea is here we are more and more impressed with how smart and sweet she

is! This little cutie loves to play with all of her friends, do crafts, and sing and dance to
music. She also loves Circle Time and reading stories. Chelsea is an observant and curious

little gitl who loves to explore the room and learn new things. She is a kind and caring
friend who loves to give her friends hugs and is always sharing her toys with them. She is a
beautiful little gil who is absolutely loved by everyone! We cannot wait to continue to
watch her learn and grow! Congratulations Chelsea!! We love you!!
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This month the Toddler Room will be filled with lots of “Fall Fun!” The toddlers will
start off this fun month with a theme that they all love, “Fire Safety!” They will
celebrate Fire Prevention Week and get ready for the fire department visit by creating
fire truck paintings, marble painting flames, and many more fun crafts! The next week,
"Farm Animals,” will bring more fun for the toddlers as they learn all about animals
with new songs, stories, and crafts. The second half of the month, “Pumpkins &
Scarecrows” and “Halloween Fun® will be a blast for the toddlers as they get ready for
the upcoming holiday. They will be making many fun Fall and Halloween crafts! We
will be ending this fun month with our Halloween Party!

Rylan is a very happy and loving young man who impresses us more and more each day!
Rylan recently began transitioning into our Pre-K 3 Room and is doing a great job! He is 3
smart boy who loves to learn. He is doing 3 great job learning his letters, shapes, numbers, and
colors. He is 3 hard worker and all of his teachers are very proud of him. We are also very
proud of him for doing so well with potty training! Rylan is a handsome young man with a
smile that will melt your heart. He is very sweet and loves to help others. He also loves to
make others laugh and be silly. His teachers and friends all adore him! Rylan loves to have fun
and play with the cars and play outside. We are so excited to watch Rylan learn and grow in his
new classroom! Congratulations Rylan!! We love you!!!
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This month’s theme is “Colors of Fall!" Our focus will be on the seasonal
changes that are bold with color and lend themselves to meaningful
experiences 3nd art activities. The first week’s theme, ”Satfe’(y First” will be
3 fun one for Miss Christing and the children as they celebrate fire
prevention week. They will be doing many fun crafts and activities and are
also very excited to be having the firemen visit us to go a[ong with this
theme. The Fo[[owing week will have the kiddos Iearning all about animals
At The Farm.” They will be learning all about different animals and will
even be making butter this week! The next two weeks, “Orange Is For
Pumpkins” and “Trick Or Treat Fun,” will have the children preparing for
Halloween! They will be painting pumpkins, making trick-or-treat bags,
and making 3 lot of fun and creative Halloween crafts! The children will
end this fun and exciting month with their Halloween party!

The Fire Department will be visiting the center on Tuesday, October 6t at
10am! The children are encouraged to wear red on this day!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month,
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Zocyis our Star of the Month for her love of learning on a daily basis!
Zoey comes to school each day, ready to learn! She is hard working and it
shows in all of her work. She is doing a great job with spelling and tracing her
name, learning all of her letters, and is doing great with learning Spanish! Zoey
is a sweet and caring friend to everyone. She is very polite and sets a great
example for others. This little sweetie is also a great helper to her teachers. Zoey
loves to be creative and do crafts, play pretend in the kitchen center, and she
loves to build with the blocks. Zoey is a beautiful little gitl with a sweet smile
that never goes away. We cannot wait to see what this little smarty does next!
Congratulations Zoey!! We love you!!!
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We have counted, painted, and tasted apples and now it is time for pumpkins as the
season of Autumn and the month of October have arrived!

This month's Pre-K 4 theme is “Fall Time Fun!" The children will start off the month
learning all about “Fire Safety.” This will be a fun week for the children as they learn |l
about fire fighters and their jobs. The children will also be getting a visit from the fire
department this week! The next week, “Colorful Leaves,” will have the children focusing
on the new season. They will be doing leaf puzzles, making a Fall tree, and discussing the
weather changes they see outdoors. The next week’s theme is “Nocturnal Animals” and
Miss Emily and the children will be learning about different animals such as bats, owls, and
raccoons. They will be making owl puppets, raccoon masks, and working on their wtiting
and word sounds. “Halloween" is our next week’s theme and is one that the children will
definitely enjoy! It will have the children making fun pumpkin crafts, matching pumpkin
pairs, and even painting real pumpkins! The children will end this fun and exciting month
with their Halloween Party!

The Fire Department will be visiting the center on Tuesday, October 6t at 10am!
The children are encouraged to wear red on this day! If your child is in the afternoon
Universal Pre-K Class and you would like them to come in for the visit, you are more

than welcome to bring them in at 10am! A parent or quardian must stay with them
during the visit. Any questions, please feel free to ask the office! Thank you!

There will be no Universal Pre-K on Columbus Day, October 12th,

Congpratulations to our Pre-K 4 Stars of the Month,
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is our Star of the Month for always being on her very best behavior! Chatlotte is 3
vety sweet and polite young lady who is constantly setting a great example for others. She
does a great job following directions and is a wonderful helper to her teachers. She is 3
beautiful and intelligent young lady who is always wanting to learn more. She is doing 3 great
job learning her letters, address and phone number, and is also doing great with her writing
skills! Charlotte is a wonderful listener during Circle Time. You can always find this happy girl
with her hand raised high ready to contribute to discussions or answer questions. This little
cutie loves to color, play in the kitchen center, and work on her writing skills in the dry erase
center. We are very proud of how well Chatlotte is doing in her new classroom and we cannot
wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Charlotte!! We love you!!!

o,
is our Star of the Month for his love of learning on a daily basis! Casimir comes to
school each day, ready to learn! He impresses us more and more each day with how quick he
learns. He reaches each goal we set for him and we are very proud of him. Casimir is a very
handsome and sweet young man with a smile that will brighten your day. He loves to be silly
and make his friends and teachers laugh. You can always find this happy boy playing with his
friends and smiling and laughing. Casimir is doing a great job with writing and spelling his
name, learning sign lanquage, and participating during Circle Time. He loves to build with the
blocks, play on the playground with his friends, and he loves to read books in the “I Spy”
Center. We are so happy to have this wonderful and bright young man in our Pre-K 4
Room! Congratulations Casimir!! We love you!!!
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